## **Providence College**

## DigitalCommons@Providence

Commentary

Man of La Mancha (1973)

Spring 3-16-1973

Letter from Sophia K. Piascik to Rev. Robert L. Pelkington, O.P.

Sophia K. Piascik

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.providence.edu/lamancha\_commentary



Rev. Robert L. Pelkington, O.P. Providence College Stephen Hall - 306 Providence, Rhode Island 02918

Dear Father Pelkington:

My husband and I were fortunate enough to get the last two tickets to the Sunday matinee of "Man of La Mancha." We were so greatly impressed with the splendid performances by all the students who took part that we decided to send you a check to help defray your expenses, and to help you with your work in the Drama Department.

As Joe Brum's secretary, I have been invited in the past to join the secretaries who have gone to the Friars' Cell to view the fine work done by P.C. Students, but because my husband works odd hours, I have been unable to join them. This is the second time I have been able to be in the Friars' Cell, and both times I have thoroughly enjoyed myself.

We have special praise for Chris Mahoney -- fine little actress with a lovely voice, and I could go on down the line--all played their parts with a "sparkling vitality," and I would like to believe that behind all this was the good directorship of a Father Pelkington.

I do hope that my husband and I are just two people who will be followed by many more with some generous contributions for your future work.

Sincerely, Sophia Kliascik Sophia K. Piascik (Mrs.) Alumni Office at P.C.

March 16, 1973

(Mr. and Mrs. Stanley D. Piascik)